

## Photographs of Children (EYFS) Consent Form

Name of Pupil	Year	
Dear parents / carers,		
At St Cuthbert's we regularly take photographs of pupils. We use these photos in the school brochure, on the school's website, Twitter and Facebook and on display boards around school.		
We would like your consent to take photos of your child, and use them in the described above.	ways	
Please tick the relevant box(es) below and return this form to school.		
I am happy for the school to take photographs and videos of my child for the sole use of the school.		
I am happy for photos of my child to be used in internal displays.		
I am happy for photos of my child to be used in the school brochure.		
I am happy for photos of my child to be used on the school website.		
I am happy for photos of my child to be used on the school's social media sites (Twitter and Facebook).		
I am happy for photographs/footage and details of my child being used for press releases for local and/or national newspapers and television broadcasts.		
I agree that the electronic learning journey is for my own personal use and not to be shared on social media. This is because my child's learning journey may contain photographs of children whose parents do not wish to have their child's pictures shared on social media.		
I understand and agree to group photographic observations. These observations will be shared with the families of children who are in the photograph		

I am <b>NOT</b> happy for the school to take or use photos of my child.	
I understand that this consent form will be retained by the school on my child's file until they leave this school.	
If you change your mind at any time, you can let us know by contacting the office.	school
If you have any other questions, please get in touch.	
Why are we asking for your consent again?	
You may be aware that there are new data protection rules coming in from ensure we are meeting the new requirements, we need to re-seek your contake and use photos of your child. We really value using photos of pupils, to showcase what pupils do in school and show what life at our school is like others, so we would appreciate you taking the time to give consent again.	sent to be able
Date:	
Parent or carer's signature:	